
 
 
 

 
Contact Name: Matt Wisdom 
 
Tel No:  (023) 8028 5072 
 
E-mail:  matt.wisdom@nfdc.gov.uk 
 
Date:   27 October 2020 
 
 
NOTIFICATION OF PORTFOLIO HOLDER DECISION  
 
On 27 October 2020, Cllr E J Heron, the Planning & Infrastructure Portfolio Holder, made the 
following decision.  Any member of the Council, who is not a Portfolio Holder, who considers 
that this decision should be reviewed should give notice to the Monitoring Officer (Grainne 
O’Rourke) (in writing or by e-mail) to be received ON OR BY 5.15 P.M. ON TUESDAY, 
3 NOVEMBER 2020. 
 
Details of the documents the Portfolio Holder considered are attached. 
 
DECISION:  
 
(a) That the 2020 price for Parking Clocks remain the same for 2021. 
(b) That the 2020 Town and Village car park tariffs remain the same for 2021. 
(c) That the 2020 Amenity car park tariffs remain the same from 1st January to 31st 

March and 1st October to 31st December 2021 but that the Amenity car park tariffs 
increase by £1 per tariff from 1st April to 30th September in 2021. 

(d) That the Council allocate 5 days of free parking in Town Centre Car Parks to support 
local businesses during December 2020. 

 
REASONS:  
 
See report for reasons. 
 
ANY ALTERNATIVE OPTIONS CONSIDERED AND REJECTED:  
 
See report. 
 
CONFLICTS OF INTEREST DECLARED:  
 
None. 
 
 
For Further Information Please Contact: 
 
Colin Read 
Executive Head of Operations and Deputy Chief Executive 
Tel: 023 8028 5310 
Email: colin.read@nfdc.gov.uk 
 


